From: Mills, Penelope

Sent: 22 Sep 2021 17:36:19 +0100

To: Parapanou, Sophia

Subject: RE: SP FW: Anne Suckling Road Haverhill

----Crigina<u>l Message----</u>

From: Email

Sent: 19 September 2021 21:04

To: Mills, Penelope < Penelope.Mills@westsuffolk.gov.uk >

Subject: Anne Suckling Road Haverhill

[THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL]

Hi,

We are sending you this letter to inform you of our objection to the proposed opening of Anne Suckling Road ,which would allow traffic access from the new Persimmon housing estates.

Shortly after we moved to Boyton Hall we and fellow residents attended a meeting about concerns as to the future of Anne Suckling Road , Haverhill Town Council assured us that it would never be opened up to become a link road .

We feel that if the road is opened to allow traffic to through it will create a bottle neck at the junction with Wratting Road, it will add to the pollution of the area, It will become a safety hazard as more cars will be parked along the road due to the new allotments, and the new houses being built with restricted parking causing people to find the nearest road to park (Anne Suckling).

Also due to the visual lack of movement on the building of the by pass road ,which was supposed to happen once the phrase 2 was started, construction vehicles will be using Anne Suckling Road to get get access to the next phases of Persimmon building, causing further congestion and safety hazards, maybe the planning committee should be asking why work on the by pass has not moved on yet.

We therefore as previously said object to Anne Suckling Road being opened up to become a public highway.

Regards

Mr & Mrs N Jacobs 24 Falklands Road

Sent from my iPad

confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient, be advised that you have received this email in error and that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying of this email is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error please contact the Sender. This footnote confirms that this email message has been swept for the presence of computer viruses and content security threats. WARNING: Although the Council has taken reasonable precautions to ensure no viruses are present in this email, the Council cannot accept responsibility for any loss or damage arising from the use of this email or attachments.

confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient, be advised that you have received this email in error and that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying of this email is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error please contact the Sender. This footnote confirms that this email message has been swept for the presence of computer viruses and content security threats. WARNING: Although the Council has taken reasonable precautions to ensure no viruses are present in this email, the Council cannot accept responsibility for any loss or damage arising from the use of this email or attachments. ***********************************